
     12.7.22 

FACE MASKS IN GP PRACTICES 

We have received guidance from NHS 

England that in line with UKHSA 

recommendations and with immediate 

effect: 

All staff, patients, and visitors 

must now recommence the 

wearing of Face Coverings / 

Masks in GP Practices 

We have now entered the next Covid-19 

wave and these precautions are to ensure all 

patients & staff are kept safe.  We apologise 

for any inconvenience this may cause 

Thank you for your continued support 


